CHROMATA LAGOON

11th August 2009

To all owners

I am very pleased to advise you that the official Chromata Lagoon Committee has now been formed and the first AGM was a great success.

Over the next week or so the list of members, block representatives and the minutes of the meeting will be attached to the website.

www.chromatalagoon.com
You should all receive an email soon from your block representative so please make sure you respond so they know they have the correct contact for you.  If your contact details change at any time please let your block representative know.

Many thanks,

Shelley Crozier

Chair

